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We cannot throw money at every single issue that comes up.  Oregonians are being 

taxed to death.  There are jobs available for those who want to work.  If we give 

$1,000 a month to those who are homeless, it will not improve our living situation in 

Oregon.  The homeless will simply have $1,000 more each month to blow on drugs 

and alcohol while taxpaying citizens get poorer and watch our streets and parks 

deteriorate.  Vote "NO" on SB 603. 


